
PARKDALE ELEMENTARY 

CDMC – 9/11/18 

Minutes 

 
The CDMC meeting started at 4:00 PM.  The group met in the library and 
began with a welcome and brief discussion of parents and community 
members who might be interested in serving on the CDMC. 

The group then reviewed the parent engagement calendar for the 2018-19 
school year.  Discussion about the possible changing of the date for the Fall 
Festival ended with the decision to move the time to 5-7 PM because of the 
change from Daylight Savings time. All other dates were agreed on by the 
group.   

A review of the Campus Improvement Plan by the group found no errors and 
agreed on the Professional Development opportunities and the different areas 
of support for the at-risk students. 

A Baylor review was provided by Mrs. Martinez, the Campus Liaison.  She 
reminded us that we have twelve TA’s, who are Junior level and four Interns, 
who are Senior level Baylor students.  All have adjusted well to the classrooms 
and the campus. She complimented the faculty and staff for welcoming the 
students. 

The meeting adjourned at 4:57 PM.  The next CDMC meeting is on October 9th 
at 4 PM in the library. 

 


